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Mariana L?ke rest area near Highway 63 closed
temporarily

Mariana Lake... Motorists are advised that the Mariana Lake rest area near Highway 63 is
temporarily closed.

Due to an open excavation of an old gas station, and potential safety risks, the rest area will
be closed until Sept. 15. An additional rest area is located approximately 45 kilometres south.

-30-
Media inquiries may be directed to:
Doug Pankewich Trent Bancarz
Engineer Communications
Crimson Environmental Alberta Transportation
780-719-4959 780-427-0623

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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